CWA/AT&T SE Bargaining Report #6
The Union and the Company met again this afternoon.  The Union presented proposals that included improving the options available to surplus employees; adding additional specified holidays; having core language apply to employees covered by an addendum; and improvements in language regarding employees transferred to another place of reporting. 
As expected, the Company attempted again to convince us that they could not afford the improvements we are requesting.  The Company seems to believe our members our unaware the Company continues to lose customers daily. The issue is not that our members are unaware, but rather that our members know why.  The Company refuses to maintain its existing network, and refuses to sell services it has available in many areas.  Our members are not responsible for this. Our members are the reason many more customers have not abandoned this company.
Thank you to all the members who showed their support yesterday. Be prepared to continue showing our solidarity as the fight is just beginning.
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